
SMART Alamo Chapter Summer Newsletter 2024 

Under the direction of our Regional Director, Joe Noonan, our committee members had a meeting 
with the National Smart office this week to finalize some details of the 2025 National Muster to be 
held in Mineola, Tx.  The pin has been designed, and the theme is “Two-Step to Texas”.   

Yes, it’s over a year away, but if you’ve ever attended a National, you know the work that goes into 
it…lots of committees and lots of planning. We could still use volunteer helpers for various areas; 
for example, being Linda Mosley’s helper at the craft table, helping deliver raffle prizes to the table 
winners, sitting at the registration table and helping with paperwork as the rigs begin arriving. Easy 
stuff, but those extra hands are most helpful!  

Please consider: 

 1) attending the 2025 National Muster, and  

2) volunteer to be a helper to a committee leader. 

Paul Rider is putting together a list of nearby hotels, B&B’s, etc for those that don’t have rigs 
anymore. Let’s make this National, which our Region is hosting, a big success! If you were at 
Mineola in 2018, you remember the fun…we’ve got the same great musical entertainer lined up, and 
lots of games and events planned.  

Because of the heat this summer, we don’t have any camp-outs planned on our Muster schedule 
for June, July, or August. However, we don’t want to lose touch, so please plan to join us at one or 
both of our Social Luncheons in July and/or August.  

MONDAY, July 8th  11:30 a.m. 

Blanco BBQ  

13259 Blanco Rd  

 

THURSDAY, August 8th  11:30 a.m. 

Pompeii Italian Grill 

16109 Nacogdoches Rd   

Call or Text Mary Palmer if you have any questions 210-854-8899 and R.S.V.P. to this same 
number at least 3 days in advance of each luncheon date so that I can make reservations. (I’m 
terrible about checking my email) 

Let’s not lose touch this summer…the SMART ALAMO CHAPTER has provided us all with such 
wonderful friendships. Feel free to invite any past members that might not be receiving these 
newsletters. Let’s have an Alamo reunion! 

Mary, 

Alamo Chapter Secretary/Newsletter editor 


